
 

 

October 25, 2023 

 

Steel Products, Inc. 

Attn:  Maureen Murphy 

4724 Arcadia Drive, Suite 150 

Frederick, MD 21703 

 

Dear Sirs: 

 

RE: Pre-Award Notice – Bid No. 9096.9, Additional Corridor and Athletic Lockers for  

 Various Facilities  

 

This notice is to inform you that the recommendation for award of contract(s) for the referenced 

bid will be presented to the Board of Education for consideration on November 7, 2023. 

 

The bid tab is attached. This represent the summary of prequalified contractors’ 

recommendations.  This will become the official notification once the Board of Education 

approves the contract.  Should there be any changes to the awards a new Summary of Contracts 

will be issued.  

 

If you have any concerns regarding the awards, please contact Laly Bowers, Buyer II, at 

Laly_A_Bowers@mcpsmd.org, in the Division of Procurement.  You may also send a written 

request for a copy of the Montgomery County Public Schools protest procedures to the 

attention of the Director, Division of Procurement at 45 West Gude Drive, Suite 3100, 

Rockville, Maryland 20850, or via email at procurement@mcpsmd.org.  

 

Thank you for your interest in Montgomery County Public Schools. 

 

 

 Sincerely,  

 Laly Bowers 
 Eulalia (Laly) Bowers, Buyer II 

 Office of Finance 

 Division of Procurement 

 

LAB 

Copy to: Bid File 
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